
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, August 13, 2017 

Worship Leader - Brent Northcutt 

god gathers his people… 

O Worship the King 

The Greatest Commands 

Welcome 

Tyler Wiggains 

Call to Worship 

John Knox 

 god’s people offer praise… 

How Sweet, How Heavenly 

god invites us to his table...  

The Old Rugged Cross 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Doug Dobbins 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Doug Dobbins 

Father, Hear the Prayer We Offer 

god speaks through his word... 

Sermon: Stop Passing Judgment on 
One Another 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Love One Another 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Benediction 

John Knox 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in Hos-

pital/Rehab 

David Casey – Baylor in Dallas, Ole 

Knudsen – LGMC, Paula Peterson – 

LGMC    

Members 

Sandy Allen, Sandra Baldree, Rachel 

Bridges, John Duty, Richard Finney, Jada 

Green, Pat Guy, Nena Hopper, Judy Lit-

tle, Judith Mackey, Debbie Martin, Caro-

line Monday, Mary Beth Moore, Conrad 

Mullin, Howard & Nellie Parker, Biff 

Peterson, Frances Queen, Rudy Rountree, 

James Royse, Eli Rouse, Amy Talbert, 

Jean Wann, Linda Williams, Syd Wyatt  

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Deborah Bain, Jean Bills, 

Charmaine Boone, Madi Burnett, Ariella 

Casey, Gina Calk Crocker, Jennie Dodd, 

Brad Fortune, Jerry Griffin, Juana 

Gutierrez, Selma Hicks, Dennis Jones, 

Glenn Lacy, Roger Lovato, Erica McNal-

ly, Randy Pernell, Jeana Ross, Michele & 

Grady Simmonds, June Stone, Sidney 

White, Kyle Young 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Delene Bruton at the death of 

her husband, Ralph. Funeral was Saturday 

in Hobbs, New Mexico. 

Announcements  

Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors in the Fellowship Center today from 

9:00am – noon. They are currently experi-

encing very low levels of all blood types, so 

please give.  

Ladies’ Newcomer Dinner – Thursday, 

August 24, at 6:30pm at the home of Nelda 

Coonrod, 6117 Laredo Ct. The dinner is for 

all ladies who have been GCOC members 

for one year or less. Members who would 

like to get better acquainted with our new-

comers are welcome to come and bring food 

to share, along with our committee mem-

bers. Join us for a wonderful time of visiting 

and getting to know our new sisters! 

Magi Project – We have an opportunity 

again this year to participate in the Magi 

Project, sponsored by Healing Hands Inter-

national, to pack gift boxes for children in 

Africa for Christmas.  Now is a good time 

to begin purchasing gift items for the boxes, 

especially school supplies such as pencils, 

pens, crayons, etc.  More details to come. 

The Children’s Ministry needs volun-

teers for the 2017-2018 school year. Text 

VOLUNTEER to 817-768-3262 or go to the 

church website.  

Free Service Provided – John Knox 

and Rachel Rouse are offering free counsel-

ing services as a part of their degree and 

licensing programs. If you know someone 

who could benefit from counseling, contact 

John at jknox@granburycoc.net or the 

church office (817-573-2613), or Rachel 

at 806-438-8919. 

39ers 

Game and Potluck Day – Each Thurs-

day beginning at noon in the Parlor. Bring a 

sack lunch and your favorite game and join 

us for a fun afternoon. 

Elder Resignation 

Richard Snowbarger r esigned from 

the eldership, effective August 2, 2017 for 

personal reasons. 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ Wireless Network: CCA Staff       
Password: crusaders1905 

Mission Trip to Mexico City 

Chris Frizzell and Fidel Quesada are leading joint mission 

trips to Mexico City in cooperation with Lalo Rocha and the 

Metropolitana Iglesia de Cristo (a mission effort supported by 

GCOC). Chris will lead a medical group providing medical 

and dental services in a free three-day clinic. Fidel will lead a 

construction group that will do maintenance and improvement 

work on the Metropolitana church building. 

This mission trip will be a great encouragement and help to the work and mission of 

the Metropolitana congregaiton. The dates of the trip are September 20-24 (includes the 

travel days).  Please contact Chris or Fidel to sign up or for more information. 

Chris – wcfrizzell1949@gmail.com / 817-219-1649 

Fidel – fquesada@gmail.com / 432-528-0637 

tel:806-438-8919


 

 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Visitor Information 

 

         First-time Visitor 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, August 6, 2017 

Sunday Bible Class 352 

10:15am Assembly 635 

Sunday pm Assembly 53 

Life Groups 20 

Sunday pm Total 73 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible 
Class 

9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Sunday Spanish-speaking  

Worship    

5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Tyler Wiggains 

Children’s Minister 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Billy Martin  

Ike Sawyer 

Ira Wright 

 

 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The Work Must Go On 

South Texas Hispanic Ministries, a GCOC-supported mis-

sion effort, suffered a great loss earlier this year with the un-

timely death of its mission coordinator, Craig Cooper. “Craig 

was the most brilliant servant of God I have ever met,” stated 

Dale Fielder, a friend and fellow elder with Cooper for the 

Church of Christ North in Pharr, TX. “The quality of his work 

was unparalleled. I cannot imagine how he was able to juggle 

all he was doing.” 

But in spite of this loss, Fielder and other church leaders are determined that the 

mission will continue. Fielder has committed to work full-time as the new mission 

coordinator and is in the process of recruiting others to serve as leaders in this vital 

ministry. 

South Texas Hispanic Ministries currently supports and works with a total of 21 

church plants on both sides of the border. “There are 1,700 Spanish-speaking Chris-

tians meeting on any Sunday morning in South Texas and Northern Mexico because 

of the bond of God’s love at work in this area,” Fielder stated in a recent report. 

“Thank you for seeking a way to use your resources to help in this ministry. We ap-

preciate your support, prayers, and counsel.” 

Please pray for the leaders of this important ministry as they navigate through this 

time of transition and continue to reach out and serve in God’s kingdom. 

Jan Knox 

All the believers were one in heart and mind... 

Acts 4:32 

Mission  
of the Month 

  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
Granbury, TX 76048                www.granburycoc.net 


